
From: Progress Bank, James D. Brown

Subject: Reg. DD

Comments:

To Whom It May Concern:

I support and endorse the repeal of Regulation DD and Regulation P as well as the proposed
amendment to Regulation V. Duplication of regulations between agencies cause confusion and provide
an environment for inconsistent regulatory exams of financial institutions.

James D. Brown
Senior Vice President & Chief Risk Officer
jdbrown@myprogressbank.com
256.679.4855 Cell
201 Williams Avenue
Huntsville, AL 35801
256.319.3636
http://www.myprogressbank.com
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